
 

We spent November and December in our “sticks & bricks” home in Minnesota to spend time with
family and friends over the holidays. We loved the opportunity to rest and recharge as we head into
an exciting year ahead for our family and the World Share ministry. 

 

So, what’s next?

We have 2 large Impact Kit Assembly & Outreach events scheduled for February and March
in partnership with Fulltime Families

In February we’re going back to our World Share roots and doing a Service Excursion with
other full time RV’ers on a cruise ship 

We’re in Florida for the next three months and after that we’re seeing where God wants us to
go 

We have a God-sized goal of sharing hope and creating an impact in the lives of
37,000 people this year! We’ll accomplish this in 3 ways:



 

You can watch our full ministry update here

We’re stepping out in bold faith as we embark on an exciting and impactful year ahead. For us to
meet our vision for 2024, we need to raise $144,000 for the year, or $12,000 in
monthly support.
 

We know you have many choices when it comes to deciding where and how to invest your time,
talents and treasures. As we head into this new year, we’re prayerfully seeking to build our monthly
financial support team and we’d be beyond honored and grateful if you would join us in making an
impact together!

 

Would you consider coming alongside us at one of the following levels on a monthly
basis? Your contribution is tax-deductible.

https://world-share.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=99f7deb973c4016b7b65540b5&id=f87b75196b&e=dc0defe5c4
https://world-share.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=99f7deb973c4016b7b65540b5&id=f87b75196b&e=dc0defe5c4


Thank you for your prayers and support on this journey. We look forward to sharing updates with
you on the first Sunday of each month. May you be abundantly blessed in the year ahead!

With Gratitude,

The Meyers Family

World Share
411 Walnut Street #20791

Green Cove Springs, FL 32043
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